## July 21, 1942

Dear Henry,

Many thanks for your letter of Monday. I am glad you were able to catch on Sunday, after the disappointment of the previous days. There can be no doubt now that the proportion of heterozygotes has been practically the same, though insignificantly lower than last year. It does look as though rather few insects were flying even four days after emergence, though perhaps this impression has been exaggerated by chance in the incidence of receptures.

It is so good of you to send me the latest news. My mouse material for August first matings is now nearly complete. As your had better next visit is still uncertain, I think I ought-perhaps send you the list of available material, with my proposals, about the end of this month; though I hope yes can fix up another visit when your own programme is clearer.

Yours sincerely,